MNC: Notice of holding extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders 2017
On 25 Oct 2017, Mai Linh Central Joint Stock Company announced the holding extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 as follows:
Board of Directors approved the following:
1. Calling extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 to consulting shareholders about merging Mai Linh Corporation Joint Stock Company, Mai Linh Central Joint Stock Company and Mai Linh Nothern Joint Stock Company into one company
2. Expected time of holding extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders 

- Record date: 14 Nov 2017

- Expected date of holding extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders: 01 Dec 2017 

